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Attention Parents of our School Aged Children:  please check your activities calendars each morning.  The school kids are going to be very busy this summer.  All programs calendars are posted on the website:  southwestchildcare.com and copies are available at the front desk. 

Watch for departure times, sack lunches etc














· Please don’t litter!  Help us keep our parking lots clean.  Thanks


Our summer Program has begun!  We are looking forward to a safe and fun season in the sun.  It is important during the hot months that children wear hats and bring water.  We will be doing a lot of activities outside and we want our children to be safe in the sun.  Do not forget to provide sunscreen for your child.  Sunscreen cannot be shared so each child must have their own bottle with their name on it.
Summer Swimming and Water Paly
Swim and water play calendars should be available in your child’s classroom.  All children must come to school dressed in their swimsuits on their scheduled day, with their first application of sunscreen applied.  If you have any questions please ask.
We look forward to a wet summer.

SWCC Meal Program – as “outstanding” participants in the Adult and Child Food Program for the State of New Mexico we are always looking for ways to invite our families to join us for lunch. . . 
You are Invited each Month for Cultural Heritage Day.   The whole family is welcome to eat with us!
Please join us for Jamaican Heritage Day on June 25th  and for an ‘All-American’ Luncheon on July 30th .
We hope to see the whole family there!

Please keep our schools secure.  DO NOT let anyone follow you inside the building.
Summer
Themes
Possible curriculum units are as follows:
Sea Animals
Sun and Water
Beach and BBQ’s
Summer Clothes
Fishing
Vacations
Summer Sport
Fireworks
Community Helpers
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We will be 
CLOSED
Friday July 3rd.

Have a great 
4th of July
Weekend 
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